Christmas 2001

Hello Folks —

Here we are in the final days of yet another year.
What a year it was. We find that as we close out 2001 our
lives and businesses are wearing far different faces than
they did twelve short months ago. Who would have ever
thought

The events of September 11™ have changed us all,
and although the far-reaching effects of the tragedy are
beyond imagination, there is one thing we here at Horizon
know for sure. Our belief is reinforced, now more than ever,
that it is friendships with the people we are involved with that
make all of our efforts worthwhile. Our suppliers, customers,
contractors, employees and friends are among those things
that we count as our blessings.

We want to say thanks to you good folks, for your
continued loyalties and efforts. In spite of the challenges of
the changing economy, Horizon has continued to develop
and strengthen our position and we couldn’t have done it
without your help in so many different ways.

We feel that for all of your good work you deserve a
treat, so enjoy the Holidays, enjoy the Chocolate and
remember that your friends at Horizon say “Thanks!”

Merry Christmas
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